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SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

HB 4151 
Relating to youth behavioral health 

 

To:  Ways and Means Full Committee 
From:  Human Services Subcommittee 
Carrier: Senator Campos 

 

HB 4151 directs the System of Care Advisory Council to establish a subcommittee on the 

youth behavioral health workforce. The subcommittee is to examine the current 

behavioral health workforce structure and identify methods to expand this workforce. 

The subcommittee is to submit a report to the interim committees of the Legislative 

Assembly related to behavioral health by September 15, 2024.  

 

The -A4 amendment appropriates $196,253 General Fund to the Oregon Health Authority 

for hiring a facilitator to help complete the report, reimbursement of eligible committee 

member costs, and interpretation and translation services. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 4151 be amended by the –A4 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


